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Location OS Parcel 9195 North Of Claydon Road Cropredy

Proposal Outline Planning Application (except for access) for residential development of up to 60
dwellings (Use Class C3) including a community facility, new vehicular and pedestrian access
off Claydon Road, public open space and associated landscaping, earthworks, parking,
engineering works and infrastructure

Case Officer Katherine Daniels  
 

Organisation
Name Kate Young

Address Cotefield,59 Station Road,Cropredy,Banbury,OX17 1PT

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments yet another housing development on a field further increasing the size of the village and 
putting further strain on the resources.  The Dr's surgery do not have the capacity for more 
patients so unless the housing developers are going to not only build a new surgery with the 
prior consent with the current surgery and pay for a full time GP's ongoing salary then this is 
going to make it even harder for the current residents to make an appointment many of 
whom are elderly and need a local practice. There is only a bus twice a week so this will 
mean more traffic through the village which is utter chaos at school pick up and drop off.  
We already have a huge flood problem within the village and building on more rural ground 
will only increase this problem.  We do not need more housing in Cropredy, it has already 
been agreed that Cropredy should have in fill housing only and these developments are for 
profit for the developers only, the developers will just move onto the next village to see 
where they can make money again, this needs to stop, we cannot continue to build on rural 
land at the cost of our environment.
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